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Supervisor Taylor to Kick-Off Summer Park 
Clean-Up Series at Lincoln Park 

 
MILWAUKEE – County Supervisor Sequanna Taylor will host the first of her annual series of 
summer park clean-ups on Saturday, July 17 at 11 a.m. at Lincoln Park.  
 

“I believe that our parks are one of the most important parts of our community and that is 
why it is important that we all do our part to keep them clean,” said Supervisor Taylor. 
“This is also a great way to meet constituents in the district while we do something to 
better our neighborhoods.” 

 
Supervisor Taylor will hold clean-ups at different county parks in the 2nd supervisory district 
throughout the summer and fall. All community members are invited to join.  
 
Future clean-ups include Harriet Tubman Park on Saturday, August 14; McGovern Park on 
Saturday, August 28; Kohl Park on Saturday, September 11; and Schoenecker Park on Saturday, 
September 25. 
 
More details for each event can be found at Supervisor Taylor’s Facebook page. 
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https://www.facebook.com/sequannataylor2/?ref=page_internal

